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Children in Need 

Staff and children had a successful non 

uniform day to raise funds for Children in 

Need this year, we raised a total of £75.20 

so a big thank you to all who donated. 

 

Pantomime Visit 

The school had a great time visiting the Gala 

theatre in Durham this Tuesday to see the 

pantomime, the Panto was Robinson Crusoe 

and it was a really enjoyable treat provided 

by school for everyone. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Christmas is just around the corner now and 

the Friends of Sunnybrow are 

working hard getting everything 

ready for our Christmas Fair. 

Please could we ask for 

donations for class hampers 

and for any raffle tickets 

and money to be returned to school as soon 

as possible? 

 

Whole School Trip 

The trip to Durham on 6th December is 

approaching fast and we are all looking 

forward to spending some time in Durham, 

If you haven’t returned your permission 

form and contribution please could you do so 

asap! 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor in 

school, if anyone is interested, please 

contact Mrs Binks 

 

 

Royal British Legion Poppy 

Appeal 

A huge thank you to all the 

staff and students who 

bought the various 

Wristbands, Poppies and 

other merchandise for the Poppy Appeal, 

with all of these donation we raised a 

whopping £169.27!! Almost £100 more than 

last year – Fantastic. 

 

Contact Numbers 

Please could we ask parents to ensure we 

have an up to date contact number, we are 

having issues contacting some parents and 

this would be increasingly worrying if there 

was an emergency situation. 
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Dates for the diary 

 

Thursday 7th December                                   - Christmas fayre 

Tuesday 19th December                                   - KS2 party 

Wednesday 20th December                               - KS1 party 

Thursday 21st December                                 - Christmas service 

Friday 22nd December                                    - School closes for Christmas hols 

Monday 8th January                                      - School reopens   

 

    

   

 

  

 

 


